
I have read through all of the documents available on this project, and have not seen any information 
regarding sidewalk replacement as part of the package.  
 
When all of the ash trees were removed many years ago on Hamline south of Randolph , we were told 
that sidewalk sections that were damaged as a result of tree removal would be replaced. That has not 
happened. Take a walk on the west side of Hamline from Randolph south, and you will see what I mean.  
  
We are investing substantial amounts of money for new bike lanes, new sidewalks where we previously 
had none, and traffic calming, it only makes sense to repair that which encourages us to get out and 
walk. These sidewalks are heavily traveled, with three schools in the area and many neighbors using 
them on a daily basis. I hope that this situation can be addressed as part of this project. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Kristi Pohl 
603 Hamline Ave. S. 
 


